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A-F is Important for Texas Students 
The A–F system was established by House Bill (HB) 22 in 2017 for the purpose of continuously improving student performance toward the goals of eliminating achievement gaps 
based on race, ethnicity, and socioeconomic status and ensuring the state is a national leader in preparing students for postsecondary success. 

Transparent and Meaningful Information for Texas Parents and Educators 
Valid, reliable, comparable, and objective measures of student outcomes are key to ensuring A–F ratings are fair, rigorous, and transparent to properly empower parents and educators 
to celebrate successes while improving student supports. 

A Refresh is Necessary to Ensure Texas is a National Leader for Students 
Before A–F, Texas accountability rules were changed every year, with goals for students constantly increasing. With A–F, a commitment was made to maintain the same calculations and cut 
scores for up to five consecutive years without annual changes, to allow for better year-over-year performance comparisons. As schools emerge from the impact of COVID-19 both 
with new challenges and having achieved tremendous successes, we must set new goals for students to ensure Texas is a national leader in preparing students for postsecondary success. 

There are several key design commitments built into A–F
• A–F

 cut scores are set using specific criteria based in the statutory goal of ensuring Texas is a national leader in preparing students for postsecondary success. 
This approach means ratings are never a fixed distribution, and it is mathematically possible for all schools to earn an A rating. 

TEA Received Continuous Feedback and Listened to Stakeholders 
Prior to A–F system implementation, TEA engaged in stakeholder conversations with parents, teachers, students, superintendents, school board members, business, 
and community leaders to find out how exactly the state should evaluate schools and report information publicly. These conversations have continued during the 
past five years, with the A–F system refresh reflecting more than two years of feedback from stakeholders.  A-F represents our collective goals for children. As a result, TEA extensively 
engages groups for feedback, offering a variety of specific refresh proposals for consideration, and gathering feedback throughout. For adjustments made based on feedback, a full 
summary of feedback, and changes made, see 2023 Accountability Development. 
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